
      We are so glad you’re here today!   

Sunday School 9:30 a.m. 

Worship Service 10:45 a.m. 

Please fill out a Connection Card if this is your  

first time at FBC or to indicate any needs/updates  

you may have.  Return completed form to  

the Welcome Center or place in an offering box. 

TODAY: Fellowship Meal after the morning service  

  Youth Group returning from Winter Blast 

  Elder Meeting, 5:00 p.m.   

WEDNESDAY: AWANA, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m.   

      Youth Group, 6:30 - 8:00 p.m. 

  Bible Study & Prayer, 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. 

THURSDAY: CBS, 10:30 a.m. 

FRIDAY - SUNDAY:  Weekend to Remember Conference 

NEXT SUNDAY:  Communion 

February 3: Master’s Handymen, 8:30 a.m. 

  Sewing & Quilting Group, 9:30 a.m. 

February 4: Ladies Bible Study, 7:00 p.m. 

MORNING WORSHIP 

Welcome / Announcements / Prayer 

Worship in Song: O Come to the Altar 

 The Wonderful Cross 

 Lead Me to Calvary 

 King of Kings 

Ministry Spotlight:  Insight Pregnancy Services 

Message: Charmed or CHANGED?   

 Daniel 2:31-49   

CHURCH MINISTRIES CONFERENCE   March 7 - 8, 2025 

We appreciate our volunteers at FBC!  This conference is a fun  
opportunity to equip and encourage each of you.  It offers various 
workshops to choose from.  The theme is AWE - How a High View  
of God Drives Church Engagement.  A packet with registration  
information and more details is available at the Welcome Center  
or go to grchurchministriesconference.com.  It is held at Calvary 
Baptist Church in Grand Rapids. FBC will reimburse the cost for  
you to attend.  See Tim Crabb with any questions. 

Watch here and Facebook for upcoming events! 

I am humbled by your continued love, prayers, and gifts over  
so many years.  There are so many wonderful memories with  
you all.  Thank you very much for your Christmas gift.  Do you remem-
ber us from years ago?  Would you pray for Kellie and her family as  
they have many challenges with 6 children.  One child is mildly autistic 
and their 4th one is severely autistic and non-verbal.  He is a tremen-
dous challenge to care for.  David, as you may remember, received his 
doctorate and has just started another phase on his work of conserva-
tion of the carnivores of Africa.  God has allowed me to continue a  
ministry sharing God’s love, care, and provision.  I am so very thankful 
for this ministry and the health and strength to do it.  Thank you!! 

In His Precious Love, Mary Jo Mills 

Calling all singers!  Do you like to sing?  Would you enjoy being a part  
of an Easter Cantata?  Christi Handy has volunteered to lead one this 
year.  Please indicate your interest by signing up on the sheet at the  
Welcome Center table.  Also, please indicate the part that you sing. 

 
 
 

T O D A Y 
after the Worship Service 

Please bring a side dish  
and dessert.  FBC will  

provide hot sandwiches. 

Join Insight Pregnancy Services in changing the lives  
of fathers and mothers in our community.  Pick up a 
baby bottle today in the foyer, start filling it up, and 
return it by Sunday, February 16.   

Men of all ages are invited to a Wild Game Dinner 

on Saturday, February 22, from 5:00 - 7:00 p.m. in 

the FBC Activity Center. Start thinking now about 

what wild game dish you could bring to share! 

Note the date change! 

The Legacy Coalition is an organization committed to equipping grandparents to 
be purposeful in their relationships with grandchildren.  The Legacy Coalition has 
created a video seminar series entitled “Grandparenting Matters”.  The session 
titles are as follows:  The Amazing Influence of a Grandparent; What the Bible 
Says About Grand-parenting; Reaching the Heart of Your Grandchild; Overcoming 
the Barriers of Distance; The 8 Best Practices of Christian Grandparents; Becom-

ing an Intentional Christian Grandparent. 

Looking for others wanting to grandparent with a purpose to join us as we fellow-
ship, learn from one another and view the seminar series together.  We will meet 
at 5 pm one Sunday night a month in the FBC conference room.  We will have a 
light supper together before “digesting” the seminar.  If you are interested please 
sign up at the Welcome Center or email tlbont@ncats.net.  Feel free to sign up 
even if your attendance might be sporadic.  Our first meeting will be February 16.  

http://churchministriesconference.com/
mailto:tlbont@ncats.net


TIM BONT had cataract surgery on his other eye last week, 
which went well.  

JIM BROWN (Jackie) is making progress but remains at Blodgett.  

DANIEL CRABB has a small blood clot that is partially blocking a liver artery.  
There will be several follow up appointments to determine the best course of 
action for this new health issue.  Please pray for wisdom for the doctors and  
that no additional issues arise.  

JOY DYKMAN has been released from the hospital and is staying at her  
daughter’s house as she recovers.  Please continue to pray that she will heal 
well and that she experiences no problems with her medications.  

ROSE ECKERT has moved to Illinois to live with her daughter, Alice Holcomb.  
Please pray for her as she adjusts to not living in her home in Fremont.  Rose 
would love to get mail—her new address is 1611 Carney Ave., Rockford, IL 
61103.  (Her birthday is on February 9.) 

Please pray for a young man named KINGSTON who is going through a transi-
tion in his living situation.  Pray that he would seek the Lord during this time. 

The NATION OF ISRAEL still has a unique place in the plan of God, and we 
are exhorted to pray for the peace of Jerusalem.  

EZRA SHAW’s official MRI results aren’t in yet; however, both his oncologist 
and neurosurgeon looked at the images and said there was nothing to be  
concerned about on their end.  His hearing loss was stable.  He will get another 
MRI in 3 months and another hearing test in 6 months.  Ezra’s immune system 
is bouncing back, so he is done with his IV infusions!  Please continue to pray 
that he will begin eating and drinking by mouth.   

TOM (Joanne Grasley’s brother-in-law) is in hospice care, and it appears his 
time is very short.  Please pray for comfort for the family, and for an opportunity 
for the gospel for unbelieving family members.  

UNSPOKEN REQUESTS  

THOSE WITH ON-GOING NEEDS: 

DIANA BEEBE GALEN BROOKENS   

CARL GIBBS (Caleb’s Dad)  TOMMY HANDY  

TIM HENRY CORY JACKSON   

NONA PASSAGE JONAS & VERALYN PEDERSEN 

JOYCE RANDALL JACOBO REYES (Enrique’s Dad)  

KRISTYN VANDERWALL ANDREW WRIGHT (Sarah Boerema’s brother) 

51 W. Oak · PO Box 150 · Fremont, MI 49412  

Phone: (231) 924-3110 

E-Mail: fbcoffice@fbcfremont.com 

  Website: fbcfremont.com 

 

Dr. Steve Witter 

Senior Pastor 

drsteve@fbcfremont.com 

231-335-3054 

PRAYER CHAIN ACTIVATION 

E-Mail:  jlgoorhouse@sbcglobal.net  

or call 924-3435 

FBC ELDERS 
Chris Anderson 
Jim Boerema 

Tim Bont  
Jim Brown 
Tim Crabb 

Pete Slovinski 
 

FBC DEACONS 
Matthew Cavner 

Jacob Ekkel 
Dave Gardenour  

Jon Geeting 
Jarred Hibma  

Trystan Posobiec 
Larry Vanderwall 

Pray For Our Law Enforcement 

Officers of the Week:

 Scott Dykman Caleb Geeting 

 Kevin Nummerdor Daniel Geeting 

 Jonathon Vanderwall Jon Geeting 

 

 2-3 Year Old Today: Kristy & Whitney Vanderwall 
      Class Next Week: Kim Cargill & Macie Tellkamp 

 4 Year Old-K Today: Joe & Virginia Howes 
      Class Next Week: Becky Ceton & Kristin Kooistra 

 Nursery Today - SS: Barb Gearhart & Bethany Geeting 
 AM: Barb Gearhart & Barb Schwartz 

       Next Week - SS: Sarah Boerema & Julie Zenk 
 AM:  Amanda & Myla Brookens 

 Greeter Today: Trevor & Amanda Brookens 
       Next Week: Rich & Laurie Brown 

 Jr. Church Today: Elissa, Carolina, & Tim C. 
   (1st - 6th)  Next Week: Hulda 

G I V I N G   a t   F B C  

• Offering boxes are located in the foyer and by the office. 

• Online giving is also available. 

Download the Vanco Mobile app.  You can also go 

to our website (fbcfremont.com) and click on Give 

at the top of the page. 

Bea Abbott:  Home 

Marion Hines:  Home 

Kay Johnson:  Home 

Ruth Wingelaar:  Fountain View 


